
 
 

 

February 12, 2014 

 

 

Dear Branch President: 

 

Enclosed in this packet are the materials you will need to register for the 2014 

annual state meeting scheduled for March 28-29.  Online registration is also 

available and very convenient.  However, I realize that not all our members wish 

to use online registration.  Please note that you make your motel reservations 

directly with the motel.  They are holding a block of rooms for AAUW NC until 

March 7. 

 

The Executive Committee has tried to meet your branch needs and interests as 

we put together the meeting agenda. 

 

Theme: A-B-C in AAUW NC: Activism in Branches and Coalitions 
 

 Activism on AAUW issues at all levels and how to find candidates who 

support our issues. 

 Branch ideas that have worked for one branch will be shared. 

 Coalitions allow us to renew and make new AAUWNC friends while 

working together on important issues for all NC women and girls. 

 

We hope that your branch will be represented on Friday afternoon at the 

Presidents’ Council.  If the Branch President cannot attend, please send another 

member to represent the branch.  All branch members can attend the 

Presidents’ Council meeting as it is an open meeting. 

 

I look forward to seeing each of you in March. 

 

 

Mary A. Peterson 

President, AAUW NC 

 


